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The regular Planning Meeting of the Board of Education of the Freeport Union 
Free School District was held on Wednesday, January 7, 2015, in the Cafeteria of 
the Caroline G. Atkinson Intermediate School.   Michael Pomerico, President of 
the Board of Education, called the meeting to order at 7:33 p.m.   
 
Those present were: Mr. Michael Pomerico, President 

Mr. Anthony J. Miller, Vice President  
Mr. Ronald Ellerbe, Trustee  
Ms. Vilma Lancaster, Trustee  
Ms. Debra Mulé, Trustee  
 

Absent were:   none 
 
Also present were:  Dr. Kishore Kuncham, Superintendent of Schools 
    Mr. Louis S. Frontario. Assistant Superintendent for 
    Business 
 Mr. Gerard Poole, Assistant Superintendent for 
    Curriculum and Instruction 

Mr. Michael Singleton, Executive Director of 
Operations 
 

Also absent were: Dr. Mary Bediako, Assistant Superintendent for 
 Personnel, Special Projects & District Clerk 
  
The number of people in the audience at the opening of the meeting was 0. 
 
On a motion by Ms. Mulé and a second by Ms. Lancaster, Mr. Michael Singleton 
was appointed Clerk Pro Tem due to the absence of Dr. Mary R. Bediako. 
The vote was unanimous, Ellerbe, Lancaster, Miller, Mulé and Pomerico. 
Superintendent’s Report 
 
Dr. Kuncham remarked that he would like the report on Grant Funded Programs 
to be presented at the next action meeting.  
 
Adjournment 
 
At 7:38 p.m., with no other business, on a motion by Mr. Miller and seconded by 
Ms. Lancaster, the Board adjourned the meeting.  The motion carried 
unanimously.  
 
The vote was; Ellerbe, Lancaster, Miller, Mulé and Pomerico. 
  

Respectfully submitted, 
 

   
   Michael Singleton 
   Clerk Pro Tem 
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